
APPROVED MINUTES 
UPPER MILFORD TOWNSHIP 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
TOWNSHIP BUILDING, OLD ZIONSVILLE, PA 18068 

OCTOBER 16, 2014 AT 7:00 P.M. 
WORKSHOP MEETING MINUTES 

             
 
 

ATTENDANCE: Supervisors; Robert Sentner, George DeVault 
   Solicitor, Marc Fisher; Interim Secretary/Treasurer Brenda Dreisbach 

 
Supervisor Dan Mohr – Not Present 
Township Manager, Daniel DeLong – Not Present     

     
 

CALL TO ORDER:  7:00 P.M.  
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 
Supervisor Sentner announced that the meeting was being recorded to principally aid in the 
preparation of Minutes and for such other purposes as the Board saw fit.  For that reason, any 
person wanting to give any comments during the meeting should please state his or her name 
for the record and address the Board of Supervisors. 

 
PUBLIC INPUT:   
 

Resident, James Krippe questioned if the Township had any back-up plans for Salt this 
year. He stated that it’s going up to $6.00 dollars a ton. Supervisor, Sentner said that 
Township Manager, Delong has been actively looking into this. He said that we are not 
obligated to purchase from the Salt co-op and we can go elsewhere to purchase if need be. 
  

    
OLD BUSINESS: - None 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
 
 1. Discussion for the Knox Box for the Fire Departments 
  

Supervisor, Robert Sentner discussed that the Fire Departments requested Knox box for 
commercial facilities.  He believes it’s a great idea and stated that it’s a time saver for the 
Fire Departments when they need to get into a building. He is not sure how to implement 
this change however, it’s been suggested that the new businesses put one in right away and 
the old businesses slowly add them. Resident, James Krippe suggested that anyone that 
pulls a permit should be required to have one. Supervisor, George DeVault said that they 
are extremely secure and that a signal is sent to Fire Truck from the Communication Center 
to record time and location of release of the key to enter into the facilities. He also said that 
you can keep additional information in the box like maps and information of hazardous 
materials in the building.  
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ANY OTHER BUSINESS:  
 
 1. Park Restrooms 
  

Supervisor, Robert Sentner stated that something needs to be done about the 
restrooms in the parks, they are being vandalized and it’s costly to the Township. He 
also stated that he would like them locked, “If the Parks/Recreations close the park 
gates then they can lock the bathrooms also. He would like recommendations from 
the parks crew on how to handle this situation.  

 
EXECUTIVE SESSION: -  

 
ADJOURNMENT:  7:11 P.M. 
 
 
 

 
            
Robert C. Sentner, Chairman   Date 
 
 
 

      
Daniel A. DeLong, Manager 
 


